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Circular 064-2022 

 

                                                     01 August 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

 

Shopping Shuttle on Wednesday 3 August 2022: 

Please note that the shopping shuttle will be available on Wednesday at 09:00 to collect 
residents who want to go to Broadacres Shopping Centre. 

Should you wish to make use of the shuttle, please contact Tshwanelo at Reception on EXT 
1200 and book your seat. 

Shuttle will be at the Lifestyle Centre at 09:00. 

 

Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


